
May 20, 2019 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Board of Adjustments 

107 Jervis Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
The Board of Adjustments met on Monday, May 20, 2019 at 6:45 P.M. at the Town Hall, 

107 Jervis Drive, Golden Meadow, LA 70357 to discuss a building permit application requiring a 
rear yard variance from 20’ to 10’ for Patrick Hooks at 143 Griffin Lane. 
 
 Those present were: Chairman Troy Dufrene 
    Mr. Devin Dedon 
    Mr. James Rebstock 
    Mr. McNeely Rome 
 
 Those absent were:  Mr. Craig Boudreaux 
    Mr. Peter Pitre 
 
 
 Others attending were Farrell Collins, Jr., Farrell Collins, Sr., Kathy Collins, Salvador 
Gonzalez, Jr., Jamie Liner, Chief Reggie Pitre, John Plaisance, James Rebstock, and Christina 
Romero. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene stated the reason for the meeting was to consider approving a 
rear yard variance from 20’ to 10’ for Patrick Hooks at 143 Griffin Lane. 
 
 A discussion took place. 
 

Mr. Devin Dedon presented a motion and Mr. James Rebstock seconded approving a 
unanimous recommending approving a rear yard variance from 20’ to 10’ for Patrick Hooks at 143 
Griffin Lane. 
 
 No questions or comments were presented.   
 
 With no further business to discuss, Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. 
James Rebstock seconded adjourning this meeting at 6:46 P.M.  The Planning and Zoning 
Commission unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
 
 

_________________________ 
        CHAIRMAN TROY DUFRENE 
 


